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21st February, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

OSHC FEE INCREASE FOR 2023 – Effective 7th March, 2023 

Thank you for your continued trust and support of the Robina State School Outside School Hours Care.  

Robina OSHC, along with the Robina State School P&C have always been mindful of keeping fees as low as possible 

whilst continuing to provide a safe, regulated, educationally enriched and fun program. 

However due to the increase in the running costs of Robina Outside School Hours Care, the decision has been made 

to marginally increase fees for Before School Care, After School Care and Vacation Care.  

Please see below for the 2023 increase amounts: 

 Before School Care After School Care Vacation Care 

Current Rate $17.00 $24.00 $55.00 

Increase To $18.00 $25.00 $57.00 

 

These changes will take effect as of Monday 7th March, 2023. 

The approved Provider [Robina P&C Association] would like to note that the OSHC fees will be reviewed annually and 

will determine if an appropriate fee increase is needed in accordance with QCAN policy 10.3 to ensure the ongoing 

financial viability and management of the service. Notifications of fee increases will be made in accordance with 

National Regulation 172 which requires at least 14 days’ notice.  

If you have any questions regarding this fee change, please do not hesitate in contacting us on (07)5562 4166, 0429 

869 830 or email oshc@robinasspandc.com.au 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Turner      Tara Schroor 

Robina OSHC Coordinator    Operations Manager 

 

Glen Eagles Drive 

Robina QLD 4226 

Ph: (07) 5562 4166 

Mob: 0429 869 830 

E: oshc@robinasspandc.com.au 


